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I oppose this tax increase.  Being we already are the second or third highest taxed 

state, we don't need anymore taxes added to us.  A Sales Tax is not the option 

either. 

LIVE with what we have and learn to budget.. If you are on state assistants, these 

people need to work for it instead of free loading. 


